
 

 

 

 

Kingshill Church School 

Friday 17 November 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

This week has been anti-bullying week across the         

Country so at Kingshill we have been talking about it 

throughout the week.  The focus of the our week has been 

ôAll Different All Equalõ and we have been thinking about 

what bullying is. Today you will have received a leaflet with some information and advice about 

bullying.  

  

On Wednesday a group of children went to a North Somerset Schools 7 a-side 

football competition.  They played alongside Wraxall and Blagdon and showed 

excellent team spirit.   

  

 

 

 

  

In preparation for the Nailsea Christmas Fair on Friday 1 December, some of the children spent 

time yesterday afternoon making lanterns for the Lantern Parade.  They enjoyed this time and 

have taken their lanterns home to take along on the day.  

  

On Thursday Diamond Class went on their first school trip!  They walked to Nailsea Library and 

had a super time.  They listened to stories and looked at the machinery used for borrowing     

library books. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 
 



Also on Thursday a group of our musicians in Year 4 and 5 took part in an Orchestra 

Day at Nailsea School celebrating their musical achievement. Mrs Dawson was there 

with them as they joined with students from Nailsea School and the local primary 

schools, to rehearse together in workshops grouped into instrumental sections.  They 

then came together to perform a selection of classical and popular Christmas music 

to parents.   Some old faces from Kingshill were there too.  In total approximately 150 

children took part from Nailsea School and primary schools in the local area.  It was a 

very enjoyable day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Learners of the Week 


